

Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., Governor Robert E. Carter, Jr., Director Division of Water 402 W. Washington Street Room W264 Indianapolis, IN 46204 Phone (317) 232-4160 Toll-free (877) 928-3755 Fax (317) 233-4579 www.in.gov/dnr/water/

September, 2008

Important Request

Dear DNR 30-Day Public Notice Recipient:

In an effort to reduce operating expenses, the Division of Water is looking to minimize mailing costs. The Division of Water spends approximately \$4,000 per year on postage to mail the DNR 30-day Public Notice to all of the recipients who have requested to receive this report. The cost of paper, printing costs, and envelopes are an additional expense.

It is our hope that you will help us reduce these expenses by allowing us to provide you with the DNR 30-day Public Notice through your email account.

To receive the DNR 30-day Public Notice by email, simply send your email address to the following email address. Please include your name, mailing address, email address, and a daytime telephone number in order for us to match you to the original mailing list.

Email address: DNRPublicNoticeRecipient@dnr.IN.gov

Once we have received your email address, we will email you a confirmation notice. After receiving your confirmation notice, you will begin receiving your DNR 30-day Public Notice on a weekly basis by email.

At any time your email address changes, please contact us through this email address, <u>DNRPublicNoticeRecipient@dnr.IN.gov</u>, which you can access from the Division of Water's webpage, http://www.in.gov/dnr/water

If you no longer want to receive the DNR 30-day Public Notice by mail or by email, please request a stop order through the same email address.

You can also view the DNR 30-day Public Notices on our webpage at http://www.in.gov/dnr/water.

If you have any questions regarding this notice or the DNR 30-day Public Notice, please call the Technical Services Section, Division of Water, Department of Natural Resources, at 1-317-232-4160 or at our toll free number, 1-877-928-3755.

Thank you for helping to reduce the cost to the Indiana taxpayers.